



# Incident Logistics Subcommittee

## Meeting Notes: April 28, 2021 (1300-1400 MT)

**Attending:** Chris Alford (NPS), Mike Burkholder (NASF), Eric Martinez (FS), Aaren Nellen (FS), Dan Froelich (IAFC), Sue Zahn (FS), John Wall (NASF), Annie Benoit (NWCG Coordinator), Deb Fleming (NWCG Coordinator)

**Absent:** Cameron Crisp (FS), Jimmy Grimes (NASF), Todd Johnson (BLM), Brian Kruger (NPS), Stu Rodeffer (FS), Kate Morris (Admin Staff - FS), Heath Cota (IPSC Liaison)

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	EQPM Inspection		Chris	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Request to develop website to standardize inspection forms for the EQPM position</li><li>• Asked for volunteers to create task team (no takers)</li><li>• Discussion on if this was needed</li><li>• Tabled till next meeting</li></ul>	
2	FDUL Training Update S-357		Annie	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• NWCG request not to continue with this topic</li></ul>	
3	LSC Discussion		Chris	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Everyone agreed that some changes were needed</li><li>• Request to develop an SME task team to generate a proposal for committee members to review</li></ul>	Chris will develop an SME task team with members of this committee and other experienced LSCs
4	SEUL Discussion		Chris	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Presented draft document proposed by task team</li><li>• Discussion on if there is truly a problem with this position</li><li>• Question – Can Military MPs qualify for the new position</li><li>• Request to have information presented to IMRR for comment</li><li>• Further discussion, tabled till next meeting</li></ul>	
5	Round Robin / Wrap Up		ILSC		

### Next Conference Call

**Date:** 5/26/2021

**Time:** 1000 PDT